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We’re growing one neighbor at a time

10/23/2023

Littlestown Borough Water Update

I'am writing to provide all Littlestown Borough water customers with an update to the water
restriction ban currently in effect. First and foremost, the ban is still in effect and we anticipate

it will continue for at least two weeks. Although we have had rain it has not been sufficient
enough to make up for the deficit, we have experienced do to the drought conditions and lack of
snow cover from last winter. Over the past several weeks we have been working with
hydrologists to get a good picture of what the wells are producing and evaluating the various
aquifer levels. Currently we have two wells offline for evaluation and we plan to have them back
in service shortly. Once they are back online, we will be lifting the ban and be returning to
normal operations. Thank you for your continued cooperation in this matter.
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